
Coaches,  

 

    I hope that everyone enjoyed the holidays and that your teams are staying healthy as we head 

into championship season.  It seems to arrive quicker with each passing year.  Wesleyan is 4 

weeks away for the Women's NESCAC Championships at Bowdoin College and 5 weeks away 

from hosting the Men's NESCAC Championships. 

    

   The reason that I am writing to is to see if there are any clubs looking to rent additional short 

course pool space this spring, between mid-March and April 30th.  After 25 years of heavy 

usage, our parents and alumni have enabled us to purchase new starting blocks, lane lines, and 

back stroke flags to help spruce the place up a bit for this year's championship season.  We will 

have 6 lanes of short course training available to the first team who gets back to Rachel Ludwig 

(rludwig@wesleyan.edu). The hours are from 6:45 - 8:45 pm, Monday - Friday and 8:15 - 10:45 

am on Saturdays.  Please let Rachel know if you are interested. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Peter Solomon 

Wesleyan Swimming & Diving 
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